Don Worley
I oppose the Goldendale pump storage project because of its detrimental impacts to tribal cultural
and religious resources, water quality, fish, and wildlife.

The fourth and fifth paragraphs of the DOE's NEWS RELEASE should be enough to give any one
pause- and require rejection of this proposed project.



